
 
 

 
 

 

Stoney Trail / Mainline Construction 
Country Hills Blvd. to West Nose Creek 

Summer 2008 

Project Update 
Start Date:  July 20, 2005 
 

Contractor: Kidco / PCL  
South Rock 

Proposed Completion: December 2006  
 October 2008 

Percent Complete:  100% 
50% 

Completed Activities 

Kidco has completed the utilities and earthworks. 

The West Nose Creek bridges have been completed by PCL Construction Management Inc. 

Project Status for Summer 2008 

Traffic has been realigned at Country Hills Boulevard and is now utilizing the recently completed bridge.  The 
current traffic configuration is Stage 1 of 3 stages.  More information is provided in the Maps section.   

Traffic at Beddington Trail and Sarcee Trail is currently being maintained on paved detours. 

South Rock substantially completed the road surface construction between Country Hills Boulevard and Sarcee 
Trail.  They are currently progressing with gravelling and paving between Sarcee Trail and Harvest Hills 
Boulevard.  Street light construction is near completion in these areas. 

Next Steps 

South Rock will be progress with paving between Sarcee Trail and Beddington Trail. 

Once Sarcee Trail and Beddington Trail bridges are complete, South Rock will connect the roads, complete the 
street lighting and signage and shift traffic onto the bridges.  This is anticipated to occur in late September 2008 
and may include limited closures of Sarcee Trail and Beddington Trail.  No access to Stoney Trail will be 
permitted until late fall 2008. 

South Rock’s contract includes all pavement from Country Hills Boulevard NW to 15 Street NE, including 
mainline, ramps and cross streets.  It also includes completion of grading, paving, underground shallow utilities, 
signs and lighting.  This work will be undertaken over the course of 2008. 

Construction Information 

The complete earthworks include the future ramps and bridge fills for the expansion of the Shaganappi Trail 
Interchange.  This will allow the interchange to be expanded much quicker in the future when traffic warrants and 
funding is available. 

Stoney Trail will be a busy construction zone from now through 2008.  Please do not enter as 
construction activities present significant hazards to the public. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@uma.aecom.com. 


